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Dunham Clinic experiencing network connectivity issues
By Public Affairs Staff    07 February 2018

 

As of 1500, Feb. 7, Dunham U.S. Army Health Clinic is experiencing a loss of internet
connectivity as well as reduced staffing due to inclement weather.

“Clinic Status 8 FEB 18: Dunham U.S. Army Health Clinic is experiencing a
loss of internet connectivity.

All Primary Care and Ancillary Services are OPEN with the following
exceptions:

Appointment Line: Normal number is not operational and is set to notify
patients that the clinic is closed- this is not accurate but cannot be changed
due to the network outage.Please use the following numbers temporarily to
reach the call center staff:717-961-2065 OR 717-961-2064

Main Pharmacy Services (New Prescriptions/Renewals): CLOSED (This
network outage is affecting ALL Military Treatment Facility Pharmacies
region wide)

*Network/Community Pharmacies can call 717-245-4606 to transfer

RELATED LINKS

Dunahm U.S. Army Health Clinic
Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/DUSAHC/
https://www.facebook.com/DUSAHC/
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prescriptions to a network/community pharmacy

PX Pharmacy: OPEN (for refills filled before 7 FEB 18 only)

We appreciate your patience during this network outage and all delays that
will occur. We will continue to update you via social media.”


